Bryn y Bedd Cemetery Update

Dolwyddelan Community Council were delighted that their grant
application was approved and received from The European Agricultural
Fund for Rural Development, through a CCBC Wales Rural Community
Development Grant, to repair the wrought iron benches, the iron gates,
the gate pillars, part of the cemetery wall and refreshing the two slate
plaques. Much of the work has been completed but due to bad weather
experienced in November through to January the cemetery wall and
pillars are still a work in progress. DCC wish to thank Snowdonia Slate,
ILD Engineering, lan Richardson & Carwyn Price for the work they have
done to date and envisage this [ : 5
stage to be completed in the ;
spring.

As Phase 3 is almost completed,
DCC have commenced work in
finding funding for the repair of
the old hearse building and
renovating it into a memorial
space that the Dolwyddelan :
Community can cherish. Connie Brewer

‘Spring in Dolwyddelan’ by ‘River’, aged 8 (Julie McFadden’s grandson)




